
Forest School
On Fridays throughout the Spring Term, we will be taking part in sessions with Mrs Topping. 
P.E.
Net and wall games 
English
In spring, we will complete and read & respond unit using the novelisation of A Matter of Loaf and Death as well as a unit on persuasive writing. Following this we will explore Gulliver’s Travels and complete some non-fiction writing linked in with History. We will be continuing to encourage the children to spell with increasing accuracy and to use a joined style of handwriting.  We will develop their knowledge, understanding and use of inverted commas, noun phrases and fronted adverbials. The children will be encouraged to use commas to mark clauses within sentences. 

Science
During our science lessons, we will be learning about sound.  We will identify how sounds are made and recognise that vibrations from sounds travel through a medium to the ear.  We will find patterns between the volume of a sound and the strength of the vibrations that produced it.  Then, we will be learning about teeth and the digestive system in humans.  The children will apply their knowledge to food chains where they will identify the producer, predator, and prey.  
History, Art and DT
In history, we will be learning about the Anglo-Saxon and Scots settlements in Britain.  In DT, we are exploring levers and linkages. In art we will be exploring still life, looking at both contemporary and more traditional artists working within this genre before creating still life inspired artwork.



P.S.H.E.
Our topics are confidentiality and managing dares; acceptable and unacceptable contact; solving disputes and conflicts and sharing points of view.

R.E.
Over the course of the term, we will be learning about the Apostles, God’s call to people today, the Penitential Act, Rites at Communion, Lent, Holy Week and Easter.



Maths
This term we will continue to develop our written multiplication and division methods, learn about factors, and what happens to a number when it is multiplied or divided by 10 or 100.  We will explore the concepts of length and perimeter and how to calculate them. We shall revisit fractions, covering equivalence, tenths, fractions >1, mixed numbers, improper fractions as well as addition and subtraction of fractions.  A new topic will be the introduction of decimals where we will look at tenths and hundredths. We will continue to work on all our times tables in terms of becoming fluent, ready for the times table test in the summer term.



Year 4
Mrs Kirkpatrick, Mrs Brown & Mrs Salisbury
Computing
We will continue to look at repetition and loops within programming. They will create programs by planning, modifying, and testing commands to create shapes and patterns. They will use Logo, a text-based programming language. Following this, we will consider how and why data is collected over time through a data logging unit. They will collect data as well as access data captured over long periods of time. They will look at data points, data sets, and logging intervals. 
Spring Term
Music
We will be continuing to develop our music skills through learning to play the cornet through Wider Opps and  our music appreciation sessions 

Languages
French
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